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SAFETY MESSAGE 
There are many students who walk along, or cross, 
some of the local creeks on their way to and from 
Copper Cliff Public School. With the milder weather 
coming and the faster flow in some of these creeks, 
the ice surface may not be safe. There are also 
some areas where there will be open water. 
Children should be reminded of the dangers 
related to quick flowing waterways. Everyone
should avoid even walking near them as there is
always the potential of slipping off the edge. 
Let's work together to keep our children and our
community safe! 

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY 
It is extremely important for all students to arrive 
and be ready for class on time.  Students who walk 
to school or parents who drive their children to 
school need to arrive before the beginning of the 
school day at 8:45 am. Late arrivals are very 
disruptive to a child’s learning as well as the 
learning of other students.  In addition, picking 
students up early from school can be equally 
disruptive.  Students with a high number of 
absences and/or lates, may be referred to our 
attendance counsellor.  Join us in helping instill 
these positive work habits in our students. 

EARTH DAY
 
Ten things you can do to help the Earth!!
 
1.   Use re-usable bags when grocery shopping. 
2.   Turn off the lights when you leave a room. 
3. Walk more and drive less. 
4. Turn off the water when brushing your teeth. 
5.   Plant a tree. 
6. Reduce your garbage, re-use items, recycle all 
items and compost. 
7.  Take faster showers. 
8.   Hang clothes to dry instead of using a dryer. 
9.   Use re-usable containers in your lunch. 
10.  Do not use styrofoam. 

WORLD AUTISM DAY 
World Autism Awareness Day is on April 2 this year. 
Students are invited to wear blue and possibly make 
a small donation to the Autism Society on this day. 

COMING SOON! 
There is a new way for parents to pay for field trips,
 
yearbooks, hot lunches, spirit wear, agendas,
 
athletic fees and more.
 
It is called School Cash Online and it is being
 
launched at our school this spring.
 
Learn more about this new way to pay at
 
rainbowschools.ca.
 

HERITAGE FAIR 
Four outstanding projects have been selected as 
the winners of our school Heritage Fair which was 
held Thursday March 28th. The winning projects 
include: 

Avery and Jini - Regreening Sudbury 
Evelyn - Women's Rights 
Lainna Munro and Tessa Gour- The Robinson 
Huron Treaty 
Leina Mills - Universal Healthcare 

These students will move on to represent CCPS at 
the city wide Laurentian University Heritage Fair 
Competition on Thursday May 9th. 
Congratulations!!!! 

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION 
Come join us on Monday, May 6/19 from 5:30‐6:30 
for a “Copper Cliff Scavenger Hunt”. Students will 
have an opportunity to explore our building while 
participating in learning. Students will take home a 
bag of learning materials to help them prepare for 
school. 

http:rainbowschools.ca
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